
David Livingstone Elementary Pac meeting 
agenda.

February 21st, 2018

Welcome and Acknowledgement- 

I would like to begin by acknowledging that the land in which we gather is the unceded 
territory of the Coast Salish peoples, including the territories of the Musqueam, Squamish 
and Tsleil Waututh First Nations. 

Intention- 

This PAC meeting is being held with respect, inclusiveness, and the understanding of 
others. We are gathered to create and share ideas that will enrich the education of our 
children through community based learning. 

Motion to approve minutes from the December 20, 2017 PAC meeting (5min) 

Chair Report (30min) - Judy 

Hip Hop classes for the children were once again a success! Thank you for your 
compliance with the requests from Mr. Peeters regarding recording and only staying to 
watch your child(ren).

Following up on the mention of the school website being up for February. Vital?

Saleema Noon? Vital.

Supporting other schools? Backpack buddies program (Jo Anne)

Passage Adventures booked for May 2nd 9:15-9:45am (See Video) https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=TMzPvhgCyHk

Stream of Dreams & Grant sent. ( https://www.streamofdreams.org/ ) - possibility of having 
the Ocean Wise Vancouver Aquarium mobile classroom come.

A BIG thank you from Geri regarding the $500 in support of her passport reading project 
with the children. Geri will certainly let us know if more funding is needed regarding further 
funding.

Sporting equipment room: Parent participation regarding cleaning, the purchase of new 
equipment (Vital), request for new score clock. (photo reference) 



We need more VOLUNTEERS!
Car Free Day - need 1 or 2 volunteers to own the event
 - Register Livingstone
 - Organize and set-up/take down tents/tables/activity (8am - 5-6 pm)
 - Organize volunteer sign-up
 - Jo will pass over details/templates of what we’ve done in the past

Walk-a-thon
 - 4 Parents to organize/run a station on the course
 - 4 Parents to help with set-up
 - A Google sign-up sheet for event helpers (food station, lap counting) will be sent out to all 
parents end of April.

Hot chocolate day before March break!

All submissions, presentations, and new business ideas for the school year of 2018/2019 
need to be brought to PAC chair/executives before the April PAC meeting. April PAC 
meeting will be dedicated to the process of voting on and setting forward these in plan for 
the next school year. 

Treasures Report (10min) - Judy

Committees (20min)

Julia - East Van Soiree update

Jo Anne - Budget update/Accounts receivable 

Principals Report (20min) - Vital Peeters

Meeting Adjourned @ 8:30pm

Thank you!




